

Ms Katie Formston Head of Design - Property and Capital Works Level 4 207B Pacific Highway St Leonards New South Wales 2065

20/12/2019

Dear Ms Formston

## Redevelopment of Greenwich Hospital (Concept) (SSD-8699) Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the Response to Submissions (including amended proposal) for the above proposal ended on 18 December 2019. All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition of the proposal are available on the Department's website at <a href="https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects">www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects</a>.

The Department is currently undertaking a preliminary assessment of the Response to Submissions (including amended proposal) and reviewing the submissions received. A separate letter requesting additional information to address any identified issues will be forwarded in the new year.

The Department requires that you provide a response to the issues raised in those submissions. Please provide a response to the issues raised in these submissions within three months.

If you have any questions, please contact myself on 9274 6531 or via email at megan.fu@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Megan Fu Principal Planner

Social & Infrastructure Assessments